
Dear Garden Place Academy Parents,
Clinica Tepeyac is committed to the health care of our community . Last year

we provided oral  health  screenings  to  students  at  Garden  Place

Academy and this October we will be offering these screenings again . If you

would like your Garden  Place  Academy  student to receive an oral health

screening , please complete the permission  slip  that will be sent home with

your student next week . 

 

Clinica  Tepeyac  is  providing  ORAL  HEALTH  SCREENINGS  

to Garden Place Academy students in grades ECE , 1st , 3rd , 4th , & 5th 

October 29th - October 30th - November 1st - November 2nd 

@ Garden Place Academy 

 

What  is  an  Oral  Health  Screening? 

A dental hygienist will check your child 's lips , tongue , teeth , gums , inside of

the cheeks , and roof of the mouth for signs of oral diseases - especially tooth

decay . This is a 2-3 minute screening , not a full dental exam and should not

replace a visit to the dentist . The purpose of an oral health screening is to

give you some guidance on your child 's oral health needs . 

PLEASE FEEL FREE CONTACT ME IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS. 
THANK YOU! 

 
RENE HALL    -    303.458.5302 X 2922     -      RHALL@CLINICATEPEYAC.ORG

Learn more about how to take care

of your children's oral health here: 

 

https://medlineplus.gov 

/childdentalhealth.html 


